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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

ALADDIN – Wednesday 11th December 2024 

We have arranged to take our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children for a special Christmas treat 

to watch Aladdin at Victoria Hall, Bolton on Wednesday 11th December 2024.   

The performance will take place in the afternoon; we will be having a slightly early lunch, then 

leaving school at 12.45 in time for the performance. School uniform should be worn as usual for 

the panto, and children may bring a non-fizzy drink and some sweets to eat during the 

performance (PLEASE REMEMBER – NO NUTS OR NUT-BASED SNACKS). 

We will be leaving Victoria Hall at 16:00, aiming to be back at Walmsley by 16:15; we will message 

to keep you updated. 

To cover the cost of the ticket, we need to ask parents for a contribution of £11.00 per child. 

Payment should be made via School Gateway, which will also provide permission for the Panto. We 

are no longer able to accept cash or cheques in school; should you wish to make payment this 

way, please contact the school office and we will be able to provide you with a PayPoint Voucher. 

If you would like your child to attend this Panto please confirm & pay via School Gateway, or email 

school with your permission, along with confirmation of PayPoint payment, by Friday 29th November 

2024. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs J Atherton 

HEADTEACHER 
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